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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 My name is Aaron Ozee. I am the Director of Marketing and Public Relations at Music 

Theater Works. I am writing this letter of recommendation as part of the Marketing Internship, 

Shannon Berg, completed at Music Theater Works. The duration of the Marketing Internship 

began September 27, 2021 and ended January 7, 2022. 

 

 Music Theater Works has always valued education, and just as you can see from the 

assortment of programs that our company has available, we understand the knowledge we at 

Music Theater Works retain can help students jumpstart their dream careers. Shannon Berg is 

the first student to assume the Marketing Intern role under my new regime and everything that I 

hoped to achieve with her as part of the Music Theater Works team was made possible. 

 

 Shannon Berg outperformed the expectations that I had set for the Marketing Intern role 

and she managed to accomplish so much in the Marketing Department at Music Theater Works 

under the pressures of the COVID-19 pandemic. Shannon Berg was taught everything that any 

marketing executive should know upon entering the field and everything a marketing executive 

would need to know entering any directorial role. 

 

 Based on my professional insight, and boasting more than a decade of experience in 

marketing, I believe that Shannon Berg has what any employer would come to desire in their 

search for a new team member. Music Theater Works appreciates everything that Shannon 

Berg has worked on since the beginning of her Marketing Internship and encourages her to 

keep venturing down the path of success as her future unfolds in many exciting ways. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Aaron Ozee 

Music Theater Works 

Director of Marketing and Public Relations 

  


